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8 February 2019 

 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
  
I just wanted to drop you a line to say how grateful I have been for all the support and kindness 
shown to me by children, staff and parents since I came into school on Monday. 
 
It has been a pleasure to meet many of you already at the school gate and in school or talk to you 
on the phone. 
 
We have had a very positive week full of lots to celebrate in class and our Collective Worship. 
 
Our thoughts and best wishes are with Mrs Parkin and Mrs Jenkins at this time and I will keep you 
updated. 
 
As soon as the school receives the Ofsted Report this will, of course, be shared with you. 
 
I shall be with you each day for as long as is needed, so look forward to getting to know you all well.  
Please do not hesitate to contact should I be able to assist in any way. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr Ian Page BSc (Jt Hons.), PGCE, MSc, NPQH 
Interim Headteacher 
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